January 2, 2002

Mr. Domenic Ferrante

Harris/Day Architects, Inc.

3722 Whipple Ave. NW

Canton, OH 44718

Dear Mr. Ferrante,

The City of Massillon Engineering Department has reviewed the proposed storm water improvements involving Lincoln Way East, for the Massillon Public Library project.

This submittal, dated 12/26/01, is given conditional approval with the following comments:

1.) The plan view notation states the following:  

“TIE NEW 18” STORM LINE INTO EXISTING CITY STORM LINE AT FIRST STREET (EX. CB.) …….”   However the profile shows that the line should be tied directly into the manhole, in Lincoln Way.  Please verify which way it is to be done.

2.) The same note continues:  

“PATCH/REPAIR STREET WITH ASPHALT…..”    Include a reference that street cuts shall be repaired to City of Massillon specifications, which should be included somewhere on the plans.

The street cut and manhole details were faxed to your office on Wednesday morning, January 2, and are enclosed in case you did not receive them. 

In addition, because this is a conditional approval, we ask that your office reply, in writing, regarding the changes so that everyone may have an accurate record of what is to be built.

If you have any questions please call this office at 330-830-1722.

Respectfully,

Steven D. Hamit, PE

City Engineer

Jason Haines

Technician
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